
From: sergey perunov 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 101 Bloomington Road 

 

A high rise building in that are is totally not appropriate or desired by people that live in Oak 

Ridges. It ruins the character of our neighbourhood and will increase density way beyond what 

the roads and infrastructure here can handle. Please don’t let them build it. 

 

Sergey Perunov 

58 Newbridge Ave  

 


